
 

Attention Members  

 

Please forward any maintenance issues regarding 

your Fair Grounds barns to the LAHBPA as soon 

as possible.  You can e-mail to Ed Fenasci at 

efenasci@lahbpa.org or fax to 504-872-9738.  

Please include your name, barn number, and a 

description of the maintenance issue. 

 

Thank you, 

 

LAHBPA 

mailto:efenasci@lahbpa.org

